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Dear Parent / Carer, 

Primary 7 Transition Programme 

I am writing to extend a warm welcome to you and your family to Chryston High School and to give you some information about our 
Primary / Secondary Transition Programme.   

Our programme has three main aims.  Firstly, we want to give our primary pupils and their families the opportunity to get to know us, 
our values and our aims. Secondly, we want to get to know our new S1 pupils.  Thirdly, we want to ensure that there is continuity and 
progression in your child’s learning as they move from primary to secondary school.    
 
Our Online Events – Getting to Know Us 
These have proved to be very popular with our pupils and their families. Meet the Team Tuesdays is a series of videos featuring 
members of the Chryston High School Community talking about their role. Virtual Tour Fridays is a series which takes you on a tour of 
our faculties. The videos are released on our YouTube channel and shared on our transition Twitter feed. In addition to this, we will host 
live Q and A sessions on Twitter.  We will send you a link to our online events via email. 
 
Getting to Know Your Child 
To help us get to know your child, we will send you a link to a form, Meet My Child, which you can use to share information about your 
child.  We will also send a link to a form, All About Me, for your child to complete.  Our teachers love to hear about your child in their 
own words and from your point of view too.  It would be great if you could share some information with us. Your child will visit Chryston 
High School for a day when they follow a timetable. They will also visit us for a morning as part of the International Conference which 
will be hosted by Miss Phee, PT Primary Transition, and her colleagues in humanities.  
 
Ensuring Continuity and Progression in Learning 
Your child’s primary 7 teachers are working with us to share information about learning, achievements and wellbeing. This information 
is shared with class teachers prior to the end of term to allow them to plan learning for each child when they start Chryston High School.   
 
Working with our Primary 7 pupils, their families and teachers is always the highlight of my year. I am very much looking forward to 
getting to know your child and working with you in the coming years. Please be assured of our dedication and commitment to ensuring 
your child is welcomed to Chryston High School as a confident, happy and excited young person in the near future. In the meantime, 
look out for our emails with details of our online events and our new Twitter feed for Transition 2022. 

 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Aileen Mullen (Depute Head Teacher) 
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